
‘Tis the time of year to count our blessings and gather with family and friends 

to give thanks and celebrate.  Our annual Thanksgiving dinner was held at the 

home of Priscilla and Harley Tatarsky with good food and fellowship all 

around.  Our donation of feminine hygiene products will help many girls 

affected by the “pink tax” in the Nashville area. 

 

 

 

Members also found time to help at Second Harvest Food Bank on November 28th.  We sorted 

and boxed food coming from area grocery stores to be distributed to churches, daycare centers 

and other places who either care for or will distribute the food to the needy.  In less than three 

hours we packaged 5,817 pounds of food.  By their calculations, that will 

provide 4,847 meals.  A pretty good days work!  Thanks to those that could 

attend. 

H o l i d a y s  

Upcoming Events: 

December 14—Christmas @ Millie’s 

February 17—Awards Dinner, Bavarian Bierhaus 

March 23—Quarters Auction Fundraiser 

Upcoming Meetings: 

January 8, February 5, March 5—Donelson Library 
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December 10th Appeal 

Have you been following your 

Giving Calendar?  Were you 

surprised when you counted how 

many shoes you own?  Bring your 

“penance” to the Christmas party 

for our donation to the SI 

President’s Appeal “Women, 

Water, and Leadership”. 

 

 

 

 

In Memoriam 

Sadly, we had to say goodbye to 

longtime member Jean Broadfoot 

who passed away October 17th. 

We’ll miss you, Jean! 

Q U A R T E R  N O T E S  

 

Recent Birthdays: 

Christina Teeple  11-9 

Lavonne Olive  11-18 

Aurora Daniels  11-29 

Grace Toney  12-10 


